Dear Parent/Carer,

Next term | will be running a free dance club after school. The club will take place on a Friday until
4.15pm and will be open to any child attending Fountains Primary School.

We plan to practise three dances, of which the older children will choregraph some of the routine
themselves. This year will include a battle dance, the hand jive and a dance from ‘The Greatest
Showman’. | will organise opportunities for the children to perform their dances.

Our first session will be Friday 3@ May. Occasionally, | am unable to run the club due to work
commitments. | will try to give you as much notice as possible when cancelling.

| have space for a maximum of 25 children. Please contact school to reserve your space. Spaces
will be given on a first come, first served basis.

Many thanks,

Jo Martin



